
Donate to PDSA and help to
reopen the shop

The PDSA shop on South Bridge is
almost ready to reopen after a fire
in June.
The team hope that members of the public will hand in some
pre-loved items for them to sell.

PDSA Cluster Shop Manager, Fiona Lawrie, said: “Since the
unavoidable closure of South Bridge five months ago, we’ve had
a flurry of support from locals at our nearby Nicolson Street
shop. We’re hoping before we re-open South Bridge, lovely
locals will pop by to donate any unwanted items they may have,
so we can open the doors again, stocked with fresh finds.

“We would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who has
supported us, the fire was a big shock to our team, but we’re
more  than  ready  to  head  back  into  the  shop  and  welcome
previous supporters, and new faces through the door.”

The shop is not yet open for people to browse around, however
the official re-opening date will be announced very soon. 

For anyone who wishes to donate any items, please drop any
goods off at PDSA South Bridge, 88-89 South Bridge, EH1 1HN. 

The PDSA South Bridge shop will also be looking to add some
new volunteers to the team for when the shop official re-
opens, to find out more about volunteering, head to PDSA’s
website: www.pdsa.org.uk/volunteer
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